Louisville, Ky. June 24, 1932 2518 Top Hill Road

Dear Campbell:

Pardon me for not answering your letter of 3/12/32 sooner.

I don't know of anybody who would be interested in reading a book on Sitting Bull besides myself and possibly Professor Broderius, a philologist at the University of Louisville (I don't know the address of his residence). He is, however, so onesided in his philological interests that I doubt whether he would be interested in any other approach to the subject.

An exhibit of specimens from my collection in the showcase of a local bookstore (W. K. Stewart) is hardly feasible because they wont guarantee the safety of the specimens which are, at least to me, of some value.

All I could do would be to recommend the purchase of the book to the local library, although that institution had to cut its budget and even salaries considerably during the last year.

Hoping that you will be successful with the sale of your book and will find it possible to continue your work among the Sioux,

sincerly

Frederick Weygold

Fordisk Weggoed

P. S. I would suggest that you send a copy to be re-viewed by the Nation. They sometimes have good reviews also on such books.